
 
 
Club Meeting - The Meeting was held on the 8th of Sept with 11 members present. 

Next Meeting – 23 October at 7:00pm at Marcos Pizzeria. Address 1050 E Philadelphia 
Ave, Gilbertsville, PA, 19525 

Treasury Report – Balance Forward $3454.87, Total Income $2,180.00, Total 
Expenses $2,875.63, Ending Balance $2759.24. From the last report two months ago. 
 
Mowers – The Husky is down, and Roy is looking into it. No other details are available 
at the moment. The other mower is still functioning good.  
 
Fun Fly – The Fun Fly was held on the 8th of September and was a good time for all. It 
was a little windy however many braved the conditions and there was a good amount of 
flying done. 
 
Club Merchandise – The Club Hats and T-Shirts are still Available. Contact John 
Smurthwaite for pricing and availability. 
 
Club Treasurer Transition - We are making a transition in the secretary position 
due to Dennis expressing his desire to retire! Mike Kraynyak will be taking over 
this position over the next couple of months 
 
Restricted Flying Dates - We will be looking into the future to see how this may impact 
us going forward. We need more clarification as to the reasons why and we will try to 
mitigate the impact to our flying field. 
 
Gas Card in Mower Shed – We had discussed using a rechargeable credit card and 
maintaining a $50.00 limit on it. This card would be used by members and would allow 
us to get gas for the mowers without dipping into your personal funds. The treasurer will 
be looking into this and will iron out the details.   
 
Fire Extinguisher – We have made a fire extinguisher available in the clubs flying field 
box. This can be used in the event there is a crash with a subsequent fire or any other     
fires that need to be put out. This is an AMA rule that applies to gas and glow however 
our last two fires were from electric. So, it applies to everything. 
 
 
Sincerely 
Bob Wingert 
Club Secretary 


